JOHN A. KITZHABER

GOVERNOR

October 6, 1995

Cynthia Hirst

Community Action Organization
1001 SW Baseline

Hillsboro, OR 97123

Dear Ms. Hirst:

Thank you for your kind invitation to Governor Kitzhaber to speak at the Community
Action Organization’s 30 year celebration and the opening of your new facility.

Unfortunately, the date you requested conflicts with a previous commitment the Governor
has made and therefore does not permit him to join you. We are grateful for your

invitation and hope you understand the many demands on the Governor’s schedule.

Governor Kitzhaber has asked that I express his appreciation and extend to you his best
wishes.

Sincerely,
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Patty Greenfield
Assistant to the Governor
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